
 
 
a short report 2020 from Austria: 
  
Due to the actual Corona Crisis, our sector developed quite well - although the different 
sectors of our branch evaluated differently.  
Our service-stations could stay open during the “lockdown” because they were classified as 
„necessary for the economy“.  
Therefore, the results of our service stations are quite normal and satisfying.  
  
Our new tractor registrations stayed at the level from last year and were slightly higher: 
  
January – August:  
2019: 3.156 
2020: 3.182 
  
There will be no events this year for our members due to the Corona-Crises. We are not 
sure whether there will be one in 2021 but we will see.  
  
Also all our agricultural fairs had been cancelled.  
 


